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Police Modify Records Services 
 
 
Due to staffing adjustments necessary in response to the COVID-19 virus, 
locations and hours for requesting and receiving public records from the El 
Paso Police Department will be reduced.  The Public Records windows at all 
Regional Command Centers (WSRCC, NERCC, PHRCC, MVRCC) will 
suspend operations indefinitely.  Citizens requesting public information 
documents must request them in-person at Police Headquarters, 911 N. 
Raynor St, Monday through Friday between the hours of 9:00 am and 5:30 
pm.  Requests can be submitted online via the City’s website at the below 
link.  Fingerprinting for members of the public will also be suspended until 
further notice.   
 

https://www.elpasotexas.gov/open-records 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
               


